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Be ambitious | Be courageous | Be kind



MESSAGE FROM MISS SAUL

This week has seen Team Ipsley out and about on visits
and raising money for charity!

Year 7 visited Habberley Trail this week, having a great
time on the outdoor adventure and nature trail. Our pupils
really enjoyed the one and a half miles of slides, inflatables
and adventure activities as well as the chance to have fun
with their friends and develop their relationships. Our
pupils were a credit to the school and all came back
buzzing with excitement!

Year 5 also had trip this week, visiting All Things Wild to
meet the animals and reptiles and follow the dinosaur trail.
It was great to see so many interesting creatures up close
— a three banded armadillo, a chinchilla and a leopard
gecko providing some of the memorable moments! The
kookaburra laughed with the pupils in Miss Walker's class
and everyone had a great time!

Our RSAS8 team visited Worcester University to present to
other Trust schools on their chosen social action project.
Our RSAS8 pupils chose to support our Year 6 pupils with
their transition to Year 7 as it can feel like a big change
moving from primary to secondary, even when you are in
the same school! They talked about the assembly they did
for the year group, the tours of the KS3 areas and the ‘ask
it basket’ for any questions pupils wanted to ask. Mrs Jilks
was so proud of how well they represented the school and
how they have supported the pupils at Ipsley.

Finally, our charity day today in aid of the Natasha Allergy
Foundation was an incredible success, thanks to the
generosity of Team Ipsley! We were inundated with the
most incredible cakes for our bake sale — a huge thank you
to everyone who made cakes to be sold — we have some
very talented bakers in our community! The cakes certainly
didn't last long as they were far too tempting! At lunch
time, pupils could pay to take part in a penalty shoot out
with Mr Bunn or throw a wet sponge at Mr Singh, Mr
Byrom, Miss Walker, Miss Capper, Mr Bunn, Mr Gripton, Mr
McRobie or Mr McNidder! Our Young Leaders and Mr
McNidder chose to support this charity as it is directly
linked to our local community and there is an event called
Hollie's Summer Fun Day, which is being held on Saturday
8th July at Arrow Valley Country Park, to raise funds for
the charity.

Have a wonderful weekend, Team Ipsley!
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IMPORTANT MESSAGES

Pupils can continue to wear their full PE kit for the
remainder of the year.

For those attending high school transitions next
week, please wear full school uniform unless told
otherwise by your new high school.

Year 7 and 8 pupils have been invited to take part in
the Pupil Behaviour Survey for the Department for
Education. This is voluntary. If you would like your
child to participate, click on the link below:

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE LETTER THAT WAS SHARED

THIS WEEK IN'PHOTOS
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https://tinyurl.com/ynmw85p9

ATTENDANCE WINNERS!

This week's top performing classes are:

Year D Year 6 Year 7/ Year 8

5D-RHA 6A-JGL /D-CLO 8A-STH

UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS

Date Description

Tue 11th July Year 7 to 8 transition evening

Transition day 1

Wed 12th July @l Year 4 to 5 transition evening
Year 7 to 8 transition evening (Miss Lopes)
Transition day 2

Thu 13th July Year b to 6 transition evening

Year 6 to 7 transition evening

Fri 14th July Year 6 SATs celebration morning
Year 8 celebration afternoon
Fri 21st July

End of academic year for staff & pupils

THIS WEEK'S BIBLE QUOTE

ACTS 20:35
"It is more blessed to give than to receive."

Be ambitious | Be courageous | Be kind



